
Form: Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Wednesday, November 7, 2018 - 9:44 pm 

    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Healthy and Safe Committees 

    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Lisa Rogers (1st Vice President) 

      Name of Organization: CANUSA Games (Hamilton Branch) 

      Contact Number: 

      Email Address: 

      Mailing Address: 

      Reason(s) for delegation request: Request to speak at the 
January 23, 2019 council meeting to update on the 61st 
games which took place in August 2018 and exciting changes 
happening for the 62nd games in 2019.  We currently receive 
regular annual funding from the city's endowment fund and 
support from the Recreation Division. 

      Will you be requesting funds from the City? Yes 

      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
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